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To whom it may concern,

| am writing this letter to protest against the proposed order
to lay double yellow lines on Avro Close, Stockton-on-Tees.

As an employee of Preston Hall BMW, | have two main reasons for my
complaint.

Firstly, | and many of my other calleagues have nowhere else to park! It is my
understanding that Preston Hall BMW have suggested to Stockton-on-Tees Borough
Council that they will provide parking facilities “On Site". This is NOT the case! The only
“On Site” parking spaces are for the Loan and Demonstrator vehicles, which nead to be
kept on site. Many of our staff live in surrounding towns (Darlington and Hartlepool are
just two examples) which makes travel to work by.car essential.

No parking in Avro Close means that the next parking area available to the public
is Moss Way. Moss Way is already used by many of the workers from the companies on
that side of Concorde Way, including a lot of the staff from the Mercedes dealership.
More parked cars there will lead to worse congestion problems for that road and
surrounding business'’s.

Secondly, if parking on Moss Way, there are no designated safety crossing on
Concorde Way. At this time of year, most of the employees in the area arrive and leave
there workplaces in hours of darkness. | believe this to be a serious hazard and wonder
if this is a health and safety issue that needs to be addressed.

To summarize, | would like to oppose/protest against any ruling to lay double
yellow lines on Avro Close.

Yours faithfully,
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